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English Translation

[Max Bredig’s hand: received by air mail 21. May]

513-6th Ave. S.E.

Minneapolis, Minnesota

May 21, 1941

Dear Mr. Bredig,

Today, I would like to give you the name of the American ambassador in Madrid just in case:

Mr. Weddell.

Hochwald writes that he met Mrs. Weddell personally “through a strange chain of events,”

that “considerably eases” his circumstances in Madrid. Perhaps you can use her as a helpful

reference against fears of 5th column activity

I remain very grateful to you, dear Mr. Bredig, for all your efforts.

Best regards,

Ilse Wolfsberg
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